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Response to Request for Additional Information for the Monticello Nuclear Generating 
Plant Alternative RequestVR�oa /EPID: L-MT-22-007) 

References: 1) L-MT-22-007, Monticello 10 CFR 50.55a Request Associated with the 
Monticello Sixth lnservice Testing Ten-Year Interval OMN-28 (ADAMS 
Accession Number ML22067A084) 

2) Email from the NRC to NSPM, "Request for Additional Information RE:
Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant, Alternative VR-08, dated June 24, 2022
(ADAMS Accession Number ML22181A196)

Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota corporation, doing business as Xcel Energy 
(hereafter "NSPM"), submitted a Relief Request on March 7, 2022, (Reference 1) pursuant to 
10 CFR 50.55a(z)(1), "Request Associated with the Monticello Sixth lnservice Testing Ten­
Year Interval OMN-28," for the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant (MNGP). The proposed 
Relief Request VR-08 requests to adopt ASME Code Case OMN-28, "Alternative Valve 
Position Verification Approach to Satisfy ISTC-3700 for Valves Not Susceptible to Stem-Disk 
Separation". 

On June 24, 2022, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) requested additional 
information (Reference 2) from NSPM. The response to this RAI is provided in the 
following enclosure to this letter. 

Summary of Commitments 

This letter makes no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments. 












